
1.5.20 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3 and 4 Children, 

We hope that you have had a good week and that your child/children have responded 

well to the Home Learning Tasks that have been set. 

As a team, we would just like to congratulate the children on the wonderful work that 

has been completed and saved in their MY WORK folder on Purple Mash. It is clear 

that some of the children have risen to the challenges of Home Learning and have 

demonstrated a range of their 5R skills such as responsibility, resourcefulness and 

resilience!  

It has been delightful opening up some of the pupil’s folders to find excellent, 

imaginative and creative pieces of work. A photo saved of a delicious salted caramel 

cake, baked by one of our Year 4 pupils, was definitely tempting. Fact files on Greece 

and The Grand Canyon have been presented in a variety of ways and bring back fond 

memories of holidays abroad.  

We would like to thank you for all of your efforts in supporting your child/children. We 

appreciate that Home Learning may be frustrating and demanding in many ways. It is to 

your credit that most of our children are continuing to progress and learn in new ways 

whilst lock down continues. 

Please get in touch by contacting the school office if you have any concerns or are 

struggling to use Purple Mash as our main Learning Platform.  

Best wishes, 

The Year 3 and 4 Teachers 

 


